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  Let Us Dream Together for a Unified Korea: One Million Prayers 
for Peace 

 
 
UPF-International—An end of the year global 
“Prayer Rally for Peace on the Korean 
Peninsula” was held 
December 4, 2021. 
 

  

  

  

  Mike Pence: Great Nations Embrace Freedoms 
 
 
Washington, D.C., United States—The 
former U.S. vice president was the keynote 
speaker for the second Think Tank 2022 
Forum. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF, Balkan Leaders Agree to Work 
Together 
 
 
Tirana, Albania—Six former heads of state 
and government attended a Balkans 
Leadership Conference. 

  



 

 

 

  

  

  S!Nergy Competition in Congo Brazzaville 
 
 
UPF-Congo-Brazzaville—The IAYSP 
chapter Congo Brazzaville organized the 
second edition of the S!Nergy competition 
Congo 2021. 
 

  

  

  

  Robert “Bob” Dole — In Memoriam 
 
 
UPF-International—Our sincere condolences 
go out to the family and friends of Senator 
Robert “Bob” Dole who passed away December 
5, 2021. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

DEC 13: UPF Int'l Instagram Series-#4-What's Your Cup 

of Culture & Peace Tea? 

DEC 29: WCLC Webinar Celebrating its 2nd-Year 

Anniversary 

JAN 4: RYS Service Project. Kathmandu-Pokhara Nepal 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 


